
In May of 2010 St. John the Baptist Parish joined other parishes within the Diocese of Orlando in the 
Alive in Christ Capital Campaign. 

The parish goals was to  collect 5 year pledges for $775,000.  
Proceeds from this campaign would help the Diocese and fund needed repairs to the parish campus. 

As of September 2013 the parish has raised  $187,468.00 toward the parish and $110,437.00 for the Diocese. 
Plans include replacing the lighting in the church, improving the sound system in the church,  

interior and exterior painting of the church, repairing the choir loft area, renovation of the nave, sanctuary, 
narthex and bathrooms inside the church including flooring and pew repair. 
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